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Parking for Home Football Weekend. 
 

State College, PA –  

The Borough of State College Parking Department will be lifting the “No Parking 2 A.M. to 6 A.M.” 
and the one- and two-hour restrictions beginning at noon Friday, November 10th, 2023.  
 All restrictions will go back into place at 2:00 A.M. Monday, November 13th, 2023.  

Lawn parking will not be permitted. 
 

 

Please note that Pennsylvania Vehicle Code Violations will be strictly enforced- 

• No Parking on the Sidewalk 

• No Parking within an Intersection 

• No Parking on a Crosswalk 

• No Parking within 20 feet of Crosswalk at an Intersection 

• No Parking 30 feet of a Stop Sign 

• No Parking over 12 inches from the Curb 

• No Parking against Traffic 

• No Parking in Front of Driveway 

• No Parking Anytime 

 

Cars in violation of any of the above violations will be subject to ticketing and towing.  

 

All other non-PA Vehicle Code Violations will be strictly enforced as well. Parking meters on-street and 

parking lots are enforced from 10 A.M. until 10 P.M. 

 

Please contact the State College Parking Department at (814) 278-4769 with any further questions. 

 

### 

 

If you would like more information about this topic, or to schedule an appointment with representatives of the 

Borough of State College, please contact the Administration Department by phone at (814) 234-7110 or by email 

at engage@statecollegepa.us. 
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